
Hi

I am writing this email to express my objections to the above plans.

It is alarming to me that the council would consider such a development without acknowledging the hypocrisy 
of the situation.

On the one hand the council is intent on building cycle lanes, despite the impact on local high streets, in the 
interest of removing cars from the road to cut pollution, but no would extend a highly polluting crematorium in 
an open area where local people can go to enjoy fresh air.

The hypocrisy does not however end there. The same council that has brought in LTN’s despite residents 
objections in order to cut pollution, yet another “anti car” measure and by definition is anti family, as families 
are the people who have no option but to use a car. Is the same council that will now consider extending a 
crematorium into an area currently enjoyed by families.

Whilst I don’t expect objections to be listened to, I do request that no decisions are made before the next local 
elections as I have no doubt people will vote for anybody but the current incumbents at the council. If you could 
at least delay the decision so your successors are not tied in to another one of your hypocritical and money 
wasting schemes I and many others would be grateful.
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